
 
INTIMATIONS CONTINUED 

For all pastoral matters, please contact our Interim 
Moderator, Rev Karen Harbison, Minister at Westburn 
Church, Greenock. Tel 01475 721048 
Email: calumkaren@yahoo.co.uk 
 
Pastoral Care Team: If you know of anyone who would 
benefit from a home or hospital visit from the Pastoral 
Care Team, please contact Willie Gibson on 521425 for 
Inverkip and Brian Spence on 07495 718328 for S&WB. 
 
If you have new neighbours in Inverkip, please advise 
Jean Benson or any member of the Mission and Outreach 
Team and they will deliver a Welcome Pack. 
 
Tea & Coffee: Please note there will be no tea and coffee 
in the church hall after this morning’s service. 
Tea & coffee will resume on Sunday 17 November. 
 
Door duty rota for next Sunday: 
Inverkip: Carol Gordon and Janette Leslie 
S&WB: Frances Nicol and Liz Grant 
Tea and Coffee: Gloria Macdonald, Rosemary Johnston and  
Iain Jackson. 
 
Intimations: Please email all intimations by Wednesday 
midday. 
Inverkip: email Margaret Grant at 
margaretg5554@gmail.com 
S&WB: email Ella Wright at ellawright551@gmail.com or 
Tel: 310669 
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INVERKIP, SKELMORLIE & WEMYSS BAY CHURCH 
SUNDAY 10 NOVEMBER 2024 

 
REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 

 
This morning’s worship will be conducted by 

Rev Liz Geddes – Inverkip 
Dr Phil Theaker - SWB 

  
WELCOME TO VISITORS 

A warm welcome to this service and to the congregation and 
fellowship of Inverkip, Skelmorlie & Wemyss Bay Church. If 
you have any enquiries or would like further information 
relating to the Church, please speak to an elder. 
 

INTIMATIONS 
 

As most of you will be aware Reverend Corné Randall, as 
sole nominee, conducted worship last Sunday 3rd November 
2024. The names of those wishing to vote were confirmed 
against the Electoral Roll. The decision to invite Corné to be 
our new minister was unanimously agreed. 
There are however members of our congregation who were 
unable to vote and or whose name was not on the attested 
Electoral Roll and would still like it noted that they were in 
agreement with the decision. 
Normally the “Subscribing The Call” would be available for 
eight days from today 10th November 2024 however as this 
is Remembrance Sunday, the Subscribing The Call document 
will be read on Sunday 17th and any member whose name 
appears on the Electoral Roll may sign the Call in person or 
by means of a mandate. 
A paper of Concurrance will also be available for signature 
by any person who is connected with the congregation but 
whose name is not on the Electoral Roll. 
Children are also welcome to add their names to this paper. 
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